
Recent Death:  
Agnes Peters (Ballarat East)  
Anniversaries:  

Creswick–  Charlotte Streckfuss, 

Benedict Streckfuss, Kevin Ross, 

Maria Tabaska, Anne Rodoni,  

Michael Griffin. 

Daylesford– Dawn Killeen, 

Lawrence Sullivan, 

 Kevin O’Brien, Tess O’Loughlin, 

Lorraine Carty, Aileen Baker, 

William Morrison, Sheila Tori. 

 

 

 

 

Prayers for sick 

Creswick- 

Patricia Prendergast 

Weekday Mass 
St Peter’s Daylesford 

Wed 29th June 10.30am 
(Feast of St Peter & Paul) 

  
St Augustine’s Creswick 

Fri Jul 1st 10.30am 
 

 Sunday Mass 
St Augustine’s Creswick   

9.00am                                             
St Peter’s Daylesford        

10.30am 

 

Parish Newsletter -St Augustine’s Creswick & St Peter’s Daylesford           
  We are child safe Parish’s  &  We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung  People as the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we live. We pay our respect to their Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

Sunday June 26th  2022—13th Sunday in Ordinary Time Year C 

 

Parish Office:13 Duke St Daylesford  P : 0448 220 685  Office Hours: Wed, Thu, Fri 9am-2pm   

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au    creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest:  Fr Justin Driscoll   P: 0448 220 685  Admin & Safeguarding Officer:  Leonie Keynes    

Parish School Principals :  St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan  St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We welcome Fr Barry Ryan who is celebrating Mass at St Peter’s  
and Fr Kevin Maloney who is celebrating Mass at St Augustine’s today.

   

Parish Information Forms 

We are updating our parish census and data base of parishioners in the 

Creswick and Daylesford Parishes. We are also seeking to renew our          

ministries, and needing to identify who is currently engaged in ministries. 

Please take a form or we can email it to you, just let the office know. This 

information will be treated in confidence and used for parish purposes. 

Thank you to those that have already submitted theirs. 

Parish Planned Giving                                                                                    

Thank you to parishioners who are able to make a financial contribution 

to support the parish through the Planned Giving (2nd collection) either 

through direct debit, electronic transfer or envelopes. For those            

contributing using envelopes, please use your Planned Giving number or 

your name to ensure that your contribution can be acknowledged. If you 

would like to join this program please contact Leonie in the Parish office. 

Annual Collection for the Pope:  July 2– 3  
The annual collection for the Holy Father is taken up throughout the world 

to support the Pope’s pastoral care for around the  world. We will have a 

collection at the end of mass Sunday July 3rd, – so would both parishes 

please ensure that you have a collector at the doors to collect this. Please 

keep the collection separate from normal collections—with it tagged 

Pope’s Collection.  

Feast of St Peter and St Paul Wednesday 

29th June -To celebrate the feast of St 

Peter & St Paul we will have Mass at St 

Peter’s Wednesday 29th June at 10.30 

am  followed by morning tea in the         

presbytery. Then that night at 6pm a BYO Pot luck dinner & drinks with    

Fr Justin at the Presbytery.    All welcome 

 



Roster: Next week 

3rd July 

Creswick  
  

Daylesford 

 

Welcomer  Brian R/Irene M Brian 

Reader  Pat T Ian T / Volunteer 

Commentator Loretta K N/A 

Special Minister Josie R Trish T 

Sacristan Ann/Margie/Sr Lou Carol  

Data Projector Kevin T Sandra 

Offertory  Brian R/Irene M Volunteers 

Collectors Volunteers Brian/Sid/ Maree P 

Ordinations to the Priesthood:   

 July 22, 2022 

Deacons Matt Restall and            
Bill Lowry will be ordained priests 

for the Diocese of Ballarat on            
Friday, July 22, 2022 at St Patrick’s 
Cathedral Ballarat at 7.00pm.  All 
welcome to attend.  For those not 

able to attend the Mass will be 
livestreamed at https://youtu.be/

gnpY6nMKz3M 

Plenary Council  

The Second Assembly of the Fifth Plenary Council of         

Australia takes place from July 3-9. Masses and sessions 

will be live-streamed each day and people are invited to 

send messages of prayer, hope and support to the              

Members gathering in Sydney. Find the livestreaming 

schedule and the portal for sending messages at: 

www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au  

 

Centenary of Brigidine Sisters and Brigidine Educa-
tion in Horsham 

The Centenary of the Brigidine Sisters and Brigidine             
Education in Horsham was to have been celebrated 
over the June long weekend in 2020, but was post-
poned due to COVID.  Two years on, we are now        
planning to proceed with a weekend of celebrations 
to mark the milestone.  On the weekend of July 16 & 
17, 2022, you are invited to participate in tours of the 
three schools – Ss Michael & John's Primary School, 
Horsham, Our Lady Help of Christians, Murtoa, and St 
Brigid's College, Horsham; celebratory Masses at 
Murtoa and Horsham; and social gatherings in the 
Parish Centre.  There will also be a presentation of a 
Commemorative Quilt which will hang in Horsham’s 
Parish Office, and the launch of a book recognising 
the 100 years of Brigidine Sisters in Horsham.  RSVP 
details and further information is available from the 
diocesan website https://
www.ballarat.catholic.org.au/pnews/centenary-of-
brigidine-sisters-and-brigidine-education-in-horsham-
july-16-17-2022/  

 

 

 

 

We welcome into our Parish Community of         

St Peter’s for the sacrament of Baptism today 

Archie James & Gigi Mae Lawlor, children of   

Alexandra & Bradley Lawlor 

 

St Peter’s Daylesford            

Hospitality after Mass 

An opportunity for all        

parishioners and visitors—

you are invited to share a cuppa after Mass next 

week Sunday 3rd July  in the Parish Centre           

adjacent to the Church.  

 

 

 

 

 

St Augustine’s Creswick 150th                 
Celebrations 

Celebrating the 150th anniversary of St 
Augustine’s Creswick on the weekend of 

September 17th – 18th. 
 For more information go to  

www.staugustines150.weebly.com 
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